REMEMBERING

George Hill
July 5, 1921 - December 24, 2011

ONALEO

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and
prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Zel and George Caldbick

Relation: friends - met thru mutual friend

A very generous man to many and we always enjoyed our chats over coffee break at the mall. He
gave us lovely canned peaches and lots of delicious apples. We could never compensate for his
generosity and only gave him cookies or a cake once in awhile. He was very proud of his family and
talked about you all.
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